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Notice of 2015 Half Year Results and Trading Update 
 
 
On Thursday 24 September 2015, Dolphin Capital Investors, a leading global investor in the residential 
resort sector in emerging markets, will announce its Half Year Results for the period ended 30 June 2015 
and provide an update on the progress achieved with the business plan that was presented to 
shareholders in the context of the equity raising of June 2015. 
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